
Petition to improve proposed anti-spam Bill S-220
When proposed anti-spam Bill S-220 comes into force, if all the reasonable Solutions we included 
with our Objections are implemented it will benefit Canada both domestically and internationally, and 
will be a helpful addition to the arsenal in the war against spam.  The new legislation will also be an 
asset to individuals and organizations when they prosecute spammers who steal their identities to 
commit crimes.  Complete details are available at:   http://www.lumbercartel.ca/law/canada/s-220/

We sincerely hope you will support this petition by signing it (even if you're not a Canadian citizen, 
your signature will still be helpful).  Please mail all signed petitions to:

The Lumber Cartel, local 42
Tinder Box #30138  -  8602 Granville Street
Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada
V6P 5A0

Full name
(please print clearly)

Country
of citizenship

Birth year
(optional)

Signature Comments
(optional)
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